
Having a college education has become increasingly important in today’s job market. Research 

has shown that a college degree not only leads to better jobs and better pay, but it also leads 

to better health! 

This is why Hawaii’s education leaders have set a goal to have 55% of working age adults in 

Hawaii hold a 2- or 4-year college degree by the year 2025. As a state, we must increase the 

number of Hawaii adults with college degrees to meet workforce demands. 

Hawai‘i Pacific Health has pledged their support to help reach this goal. You can too. 

Find out how at 55by25.org.
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Hawaii’s goal is 
to have 55% of adults 
earn a college degree 

by 2025.

Sponsored by:

Education is a prescription for 
success at Hawai‘i Pacific Health

A college education is

Just What The Doctor Ordered.

If your organization is interested in supporting 55 by ’25, please visit: www.55by25.org.


